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. Gmail

subdivision of NG 5§37

Official GLA Info Account <info@glamontana.org> Sat, Sep 30, 2017 at 5:59 AM
To: Yellowstone Ballet <yellowstoneballet@gmail.com>

Dear Kathleen,

The GLA board has discovered a division of your property, NG 53. Cadastral shows lot NG 53-B and NG 53-C. Is
there also an NG 53-A7?

What date was this subdivision created? Did you notify the GLA of the new lots? Our database shows NG 53 as one
unsubdivided parcel receiving one $210 land assessment.

Please advise the GLA Board as soon as possible about the status of NG 53,
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Charlene Murphy
GLA Secretary



